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Dear all staff and business partners:

We would like to inform you that Mr. Roger Ho Chih Ting, the
Sales Director, has officially resigned on July 17, 2025 due to
personal career development reasons. Mr. Stanley Lin Ju Jing,
Deputy General Manager of Sales, and Mr. Wu Nien Tsu, Chief
Engineer, and Ms. Joanne Liu Ing Jung, Senior Sales Manager also
officially resigned on July 31, 2025 due to their personal career

development reasons.

The company hereby sincerely thanks Mr. Roger Ho Chih Ting,
Mr. Stanfey Lin Ju Jing, Mr. Wu Nien Tsu and Ms. Joanne Liu Ing
Jung for their efforts and contributions during their tenure, and

wishes them all the best in their future.

To ensure the continuity and stability of the business, the work of
the sales department they are in charge of is to be handled by
Director General Manager Mr. Owen Lam Chun On from the

General Manager's Office.




Semtech Semiconductor Technology (Dongguan) Co., Ltd. has a
solid foundation and a clear development direction, we believe
that the company's management team and all employees will
continue to drive the company forward and achieve its strategic

goals. We are grateful for the continuous trust and full support of

all stakeholders.

Once again, I would like to express my gratitude to Mr. Roger Ho,
Mr. Stanley Lin, Mr. Wu Nien Tsu and Ms. Joanne Liu for their
dedication, tothe company as well as thank to all colleagues and

partners for their full understanding and continuers support.

General Manager's Office
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